
 
 
Circular: Suspension of SparkNWE-Fin and SparkSWE-Fin notifications 
Date: 4th April 2025 
 
This circular is to give notice for the suspension of the SparkNWE-Fin and SparkSWE-Fin 
notifications via email and whatsapp for assessments starting from 21st April 2025. 
 
Spark monitors the liquidity of the SparkNWE-Fin and SparkSWE-Fin contracts and can 
decide to resume email and whatsapp notifications based on the liquidity outlook. 
 
The SparkNWE-Fin and SparkSWE-Fin assessments will otherwise continue unchanged 
and remain available as usual on the Spark Platform here.  
 
The SparkNWE-B-Fo physical curve will continue to be used within Spark Netback and 
Netforward tools, rather than the SparkNWE-B-Fin curve, due to increased price discovery 
in physical NWE markets compared to financial markets currently, and this curve can be 
found on the Spark platform here. 
 
   

 

https://app.sparkcommodities.com/cargo/ffa/sparknwe-fin
https://app.sparkcommodities.com/cargo/sparknwe

